

HEADTEACHER COMMENT OF THE WEEK

This week I have enjoyed visiting all of the classrooms to see fantastic learning environments that have been created to support our children. In our Senior Leadership meetings this week we have been looking at the children's mathematics books. It's great to see how well the children have settled back into school. The work in their books was well presented and demonstrated a good understanding of the concepts taught. We expect all of our pupils to produce their very best work at all times and take pride in their work.

It's been lovely hearing about the fabulous work across the academy and I know the reception children have particularly enjoyed learning about the tropical rainforest and enjoyed a special visit from the Madagascan Love birds.

Our attendance this week is lower than usual. We are aiming get our attendance back up to national. Let's see if we can improve this next week.

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox

UNIFORM SALE

We have a limited number of Reedswood logo waterproof coats for sale.

They are normally for sale at £14.50 however we have reduced to the fantastic price of £10.00 per coat*

*limited stock available in various sizes.

REEDSWOOD FAMILY CHALLENGE!

The two challenges for this week are:

Sort the recycling from the rubbish and make a junk model with what you can find – send us a photo!

Cook something you have never cooked before for everyone for dinner.

TERM DATES

A reminder below of our term dates for the spring & summer terms.

Term ends for Easter break – Thursday 1 April Easter holiday: Friday 2 April to Friday 16 April

Summer term starts: Monday 19 April (INSET – Closed to children)
Children return Tuesday 20 April

INSET: May 2021 (date TBC)
Half term: Monday 31 May to Friday 4 June

Term ends: Wednesday 21 July Summer holiday begins: Thursday 22 July

COLLECTION AT HOMETIME

Please ensure that your child is collected on time at the end of the school day. If you are going to be late for any exceptional circumstance, please telephone the school office in advance.

CONSIDERATE PARKING

Please consider our neighbours if your drive to school when dropping off and collecting your child(ren). We have received complaints from local residents who are constantly having their driveways blocked. We appreciate that the roads do get congested around the school but please have consideration when parking.

CLASS ATTENDANCE

RLW 89.26%

RLT 91.33%

1CO 91.6%

1VG 93.49%

2LP 85.86%

2CG 87.67%

3PG 92.07%

3HF 98.62%

4WC 99.31%

4KR 93.42%

5PB 98%

5HT 88.44%

6HL 94%

6BH 82.32%

6RF 91.5%

Well done to 4WC this week for achieving 99.31%



Overall attendance

91.99%

Newsletter
Spring Term 2 Week 4
Week ending
19 March 2021

Maxine Lathbury-Cox-Headteacher Reedswood Academy